
Dear Members and Supporters,

I am thrilled to extend my warmest greetings to all of you as we embark on another exciting season at 
Armstrong Creek Football Netball Club. As we kick off the 2024 season, it brings us immense joy to witness 

the growth and expansion of our club.

This year, we are proud to announce the expansion of our football and netball teams, with a total of 11 football 
teams and 9 netball teams. The enthusiasm and dedication of our players, coaches and volunteers have truly 

made this possible. It's a testament to the thriving community spirit within our club.

Our Auskick program continues to flourish, with an impressive 180 young superstars eagerly awaiting the 

opportunity to showcase their skills on the field. It's wonderful to see the next generation of athletes embracing 
the sport with such passion and excitement.

I am also delighted to share that Net Set Go is back again this year, thanks to the incredible dedication of a 

parent who has graciously stepped forward to lead the program. Their commitment to fostering the 
development of our youngest players is truly commendable, and we are incredibly grateful for their support.

Behind the scenes, our committee members have been working tirelessly to ensure that this season runs 
smoothly. Their dedication and hard work do not go unnoticed, and we owe them a debt of gratitude for their 
efforts.

None of this would be possible without the generous support of our sponsors. To McDonald's, Warralily, 
Geelong Family Dental, Bounce Inc and Armstrong Real Estate, we extend our heartfelt thanks for your 

unwavering commitment to our club. Your support enables us to provide opportunities for our players and 
uphold the values that make our club so special.

As we look ahead to this season, I am filled with excitement for what lies ahead. I have no doubt that 2024 will 

be filled with thrilling moments, camaraderie, and growth both on and off the field. To all our families and 
players, I wish you a season filled with joy, success, and unforgettable memories.

Thank you for being a part of the Armstrong Creek Football Netball Club family. Together, let's make 2024 a 
season to remember.

Warm regards,

Chad Dunscombe - President Armstrong Creek Football Netball Club
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